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Improving Our Local Water Quality – Public Meeting 

Yarmouth Stormwater Management Assessment  

A public meeting to review a completed stormwater assessment, and concept 

designs for improving water quality. Public input on potential improvements and 

proposed concept designs is encouraged and appreciated.  

Tuesday June 13th at 3 p.m. 

Registration Requested 

Virtual meeting via Zoom (Passcode: 561548) 

      

 

 

 

 

 

Please join the town of Yarmouth, the Association to Preserve Cape Cod and 

Horsley Witten Group to hear about a recently completed stormwater management 

assessment for areas of Yarmouth south of Route 6 including Lewis Bay, Mill 

Creek, Parkers River, and Bass River watersheds. 

Contact April Wobst, APCC Restoration Ecologist at (awobst@apcc.org) with any questions.          

 

https://apcc.org/our-work/science/stormwater-management/yarmouth-stormwater-management-public-meeting-registration/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86014476421?pwd=RmRIVTFJQjd5TElqdm5Mb1JzcDhHdz09
mailto:awobst@apcc.org

